
The McCutchen’s 
        Missionaries to São Paulo, Brazil 

Dear Pastor and Praying Friends,                                                                                               July 6, 2025 

Dana and I are celebrating 35 years in the ministry!  We strive to send out a prayer letter every two 
months, but because of my dental surgery last month in São Paulo that landed me in the hospital for a 
week, we were delayed in getting this prayer letter to you.  We’re so grateful for your patience and 
understanding! 

Please pray for the families in many of our churches, as we are seeing increased spiritual attacks and 
challenges. The battle is real, but our God is greater! 

While in Sinop, I preached on the theme of holiness, and we sensed the Holy Spirit moving powerfully 
among the people. Many responded by coming forward to consecrate their lives to the Lord. 
I also had the special honor of leading the baby dedication day for our dear friends, Rafael and Thyala.  
Dana enjoyed teaching Ednéia’s group of sweet ladies on the topic of Women of Virtue. It was a truly 
special time, and a wonderful blessing for everyone involved! 

God continues to bless the ministry in Paraisópolis. We’re encouraged to 
see visitors attending each week, and recently, Pastor Washington and I 
had the privilege of ordaining Brother Isaque into the ministry. He has 
been a tremendous blessing and a valuable addition to the work here. 

Our recent one day mega evangelism outreach in Paraisopolis was an 
incredible success! Through the dedication of our evangelism teams, 
doctors, dentists, psychologists, lawyers, and the faithful prayers of 
God's people, we witnessed 19 precious souls come to know Christ as 
their Savior. Praise the Lord! 

**Follow the link to our 7 minute video that highlights our pastors and 
the evangelistic outreach in Paraisopolis 

https://youtu.be/0kdxMXxfG98 

Thankfully received,                                                               Till He Comes Again,

         $600    Jan-March. $225 Paulo project 
         $600    April-June $195 Paulo project                          Mark & Dana McCutchen

Send by: Pleasantview Baptist Church, 4400 Pleasantview Dr. Arlington, TX 76017 
Send Through: WBF Mission Agency, P O BOX 13459, Arlington, TX 76094 

Email: mdmccutchen@gmail.com  Website: apoioministries.com 
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Myself, Pr Isaque, Pr Washington June 7th Outreach in Paraisopolis, SP

Baby Dedication day  
with Rafael, Thayla, Benjamin & Agatha

Vitoria accepts Jesus as her Savior!

Pr Zenildo & Edineia


